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Stage 3- Meet the Teacher Evening
Thursday 18th February





Meet the teacher evening is a very important aspect of school life. It is a great introduction to the year whilst establishing a clear understanding of the expectations within the classroom, for stage/grade opportunities and the general organisation for the school. This is a student-free event. We will be holding this event on the school site. 
Organisation for Class sessions 
	Date
	Time
	Class
	Location 

	Thursday 18 February
	5pm
	5/6R
	Classroom 

	Thursday 18 February 
	5:30pm
	5/6J, 5/6H
	Classroom

	
	
	
	


COVID – Safety Plan 
It’s great that we can hold this event on our school site but we need all of our parents to follow the school’s COVID Safety guidelines for the evening. 
NSW COVID-SAFE CHECK-IN 
· All parents attending must sign-in upon arrival by using the NSW COVID-SAFE CHECK-IN. There will be a registration table displaying the COVID Safe QR code posters at the gates. All parents will need to show staff that they have checked-in on their phone 
Physical Distancing 
· Due to the current 4 square metre/person guidelines (for indoor events), we can only invite one parent per family to this event. We ask that all parents are diligent with social distancing both indoors and outdoors.
· Please arrive close to the start time of your information session to avoid congestion in the playground and exit the grounds promptly once your information session has concluded.
Hygiene 
· All parents will need to hand sanitise before entering the buildings. Staff will provide hand sanitiser before you enter the classroom. 
· Disinfectant surface wipes will be provided at the conclusion of each information session. We ask that all parents wipe down their seat thoroughly before they leave the classroom. 
· Parents are permitted to wear a mask to the event if they wish.

DUE TO COVID-19 restrictions and time constraints, teachers are unable to discuss individual learners on this night or available for individual chats after each information session. If you do have any concerns that need to be addressed immediately, please call our school office to make an appointment to meet your child’s class teacher or Stage Supervisor. 
We look forward to welcoming all of those who can attend our Meet the Teacher Evenings.

Kind regards
Helen Te Rata (Principal)
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